
 

 
P.O. Box 874  Bismarck, ND 58502-0874  701-223-2700  ga@ndmca.org  www.ndmca.org 

To Promote and Represent the Motor Carrier Industry in North Dakota 

SB 2021 
Senate Appropriations Committee 
Education & Environment Division 
Chairman Ron Sorvaag 
January 23, 2023 
 
Mr. Chairman and members of the Committee, my name is Amanda Remynse, and I am writing to you 
on behalf of the the North Dakota Motor Carriers Association (NDMCA), in support of SB 2021.  
 
WSI is an important partner to the trucking industry. NDMCA members support North Dakota’s existing 
monopolistic workers’ compensation insurance system.  It benefits employees by providing fair payment 
for medical and hospital services for injured workers.  It also benefits employers with the lowest 
premiums in the country. 
 
NDMCA thanks the Committee for your consideration and urges a do pass recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


